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MEETINGS AT THE TOWN
HALL

Wednesday 7 May
Full Council

Meeting

Sunday 11 May
Annual Meeting and 

Mayor Making (Corn Exchange)

Monday 19 May
Planning & Highways

Committee

Wednesday 21 May
Climate Emergency 

Sub-Committee 

Monday 2 June
Victoria Park

Sub-Committee

WHAT'S ON AT VICTORIA
PARK

 3, 4, 5 May
Newbury Inflatables Fun Days

Sunday 4 May, 3-5pm
Wroughton Silver Band

Thursday 8 May, 7 - 9:30pm
VE 80 Day Brazier Lighting
Event with Entertainment

Saturday 10 May, 11 - 3pm
VE 80 Celebrations - Music,

Food, Stalls, Activities 

Sunday 11 May, 3 - 5pm
The Tadley Band

Sunday 18 May, 3 - 5pm
Royal Wootton Bassett Brass

Sunday 25 May, 3-5pm
Beenham Wind Orchestra

Newbury Town Council is inviting everyone to Victoria Park for a Family Day
on Sunday 1 June, 12–4pm. The Mayor of Newbury will open the event at 12
noon, kicking off an afternoon of entertainment and activities for all ages.

Enjoy live performances, including Punch & Judy, music from Watership
Brass, Rude Not 2, and Razzamataz Theatre School. Kids can climb the
climbing wall, explore the caving adventure, and check out a fire engine and
police car.

There’ll be food and refreshments, from BBQ to cakes and ice cream, and
stalls from groups like Rugby Tots and the Bowls Club. Don’t miss free tennis
taster sessions, adventure golf, the Splash Park, Skatepark, and our brand-
new outdoor gym.

Cllr Gary Norman, Leader of the Council, said:
“We’re excited to welcome families to a fun and safe day out in the park.”

Newbury Town Council is pleased to share an update on the new café
development at Victoria Park.

We are pleased to announce that planning permission has officially been
granted by West Berkshire Council for the new community café
refurbishment at Victoria Park.  This much-anticipated project promises to
offer a welcoming space for park visitors, families, and local residents to
relax and enjoy refreshments in the heart of our green space. 

Cllr Roger Hunneman, Chair of the Town Council’s Victoria Park Sub-
Committee said, “The project will move to the next stage on 29 April 2025,
when we open the tender process to construction companies. We are
particularly eager to hear from local developers, as we aim to support the
local economy while delivering a space built with community values in mind.
Please see our website: www.newbury.gov.uk for more information. We are
aiming for the café build to be completed before the end of the year, in time
for residents and visitors to enjoy it during the festive season
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VICTORIA PARK COMMUNITY CAFÉ DEVELOPMENT

VICTORIA PARK FAMILY DAY RETURNS FOR 2025!
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